
 

 

  

Wednesday 28th June 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 11 Results Day, Thursday 24th August 2022, from 9.00am 

We hope this letter finds you well. This letter sets out the procedures and plan for results day so please read it carefully.  
We know that day is always filled with a myriad of emotions, but we will do our best to ensure that you and your child feel 
supported.  
 
Students should enter via reception collect their results in the Main Hall and then do the following:  

• If they are staying at Bacon’s College, they should make their way to the sixth form area to enrol. They will also need 
to complete and hand in their destination form on their way out via the Canteen. 

• If they are not staying at Bacon’s College, they should fill in the destinations form and hand that in on their way out 
via the Canteen. 
 

School items – students MUST return their Chromebook by Wednesday 19th July. GCSE results will not be released until 
they have been returned.  
 
Appeals – Please see Mrs Anum or email a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk 
 
Resits – Please email a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk to register your interest in Maths and English Language only for the 
November 2023 series. 

 
Uniform – Recycle and donate   
If you have any unwanted uniform – blazers, ties, skirts, trousers – that are in good condition and you are happy to donate 
to the school, please bring them with you on results day or by the 19th of July.  

 
If you cannot attend results day or you have any further queries, please email Mrs Anum at  
a.anum@baconscollege.co.uk.  Emails with results will be sent in the afternoon and only to a Bacon’s email account. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice-Principal  
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